THE TOWN OF Town of Morristown 200 South Street, P.O. Box 914
Department of Public Works Morristown, NJ 07963-0914
Division of Engineering 973-644-4367
MORRISTOWN
HAND DELIVERED September 24, 2024

To: Residents, Property Owners, and Business Owners
on Budd Street, Cobb Place, Lyons Place, and Phoenix Avenue

Re: Project Information
Pedestrian Trail at Budd Street Park
File 24-012

T.R. Weniger will return to Budd Street Park for construction on or about Thursday,
September 26, 2024. The total working time is expected to be two to three days, weather
permitting.

The project will include the following improvements:
1. Paving of the walking path along the western side of the park.
2. Path damage from recent storm to be repaired.
3. Benches and trash and recycling receptacles will be installed at a later date.

What to expect during construction:
1. Construction trucks, equipment, and workers entering and working at Budd Street
Park and vicinity.
Work hours will be from 7:00am to 4:30pm Monday through Friday.
Roadways will remain open to traffic.
Access to all homes will be maintained at all times.
Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times.
Parking restrictions may be posted as necessary to accommodate construction
equipment and vehicles.
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Brian Dahl of the Morristown Engineering Division will inspect the project and will be
available at 973-644-4371 to help you with any special concerns or questions. Additionally,
Ralph Panei of the Morristown Engineering Division can be contacted at 973-644-4367. All
topics pertaining to the construction work should be addressed directly to the
Engineering Division at the phone numbers indicated herein.

REGISTER AT WWW.NIXLE.COM FOR Very truly yours,
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CONSTRUCTION-TRAFFIC-EMERGENCIES-ADVISORIES
Anthony M DeVizio, P.E., P.L.S.

Town Engineer
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